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Tuesday 26 May 2020 Term 2 Week 5 

IMPORTANT INFORMATION 

  
PRINCIPAL NEWS 
 
Welcome Back! 

It was wonderful to welcome back all of our families  
yesterday. Students across the school have been excited 
to reconnect with friends and their teachers. 

Drop off went quite smoothly in the morning, with only a 
few students feeling a little worried. They were  
escorted around to their classes, and reunited with their 
friends. Several parents on the other hand, were doing a 
happy dance, as their children ventured into the school 
gate. Most have been quite happy to see the end of 
“learning at home”. 

Please remember that K-2 students and siblings will 
be picked up at 2:30pm, until further notice, unless 
they catch the bus or attend Mad Sports each  
afternoon. 

To assist with traffic flow at pick-up time, please  
remember the following: 

• Use name signs in your car window. The 
school office will be happy to  
organise this for you. 

• Stay in your car when in line at pick-up, 
this keeps the traffic flowing and  
assists in preventing congestion. 

Please return all school devices (and chargers) to 
class teachers for checking and re-entering onto our 
school inventory, for use at school in the days and 
weeks to come. 

Here are a few reminders to help us get back into our 
school routines: 

• Remember your school bags – yes a few were  
forgotten on Monday! 

• Names on jumpers, hats  and water bottles 

• School jumpers/jackets only please (or at least blue, 
if you don’t have one) 

• Canteen open Tuesday – Friday only.  
PRE-ORDERS only 

• Canteen orders can be paid by eftpos, 
outside the office. A table will be set up 
near the front doors for this purpose. 
Adults  are not to go to the canteen. 

• Uniforms – check the office for availability of size; 
pay online or via eftpos. Additional orders can be made 
directly to Mr Charles. 

 

Semester 1 Reports 

As this term draws to a close, we have been adjusting our 
reporting template for this period. Student reports, for 
term 1 and 2, will look different to previous years. We will 
not be grading students A-E. There will be an overview of 
content covered in terms 1 and 2 for English and  
Mathematics, however, will we not report on the other 
learning areas. Absences and general comments will also 
be included. 

To help us determine the full impact of “learning at 
home”, students will be completing a reflection sheet 
about their learning over the past several weeks. We are 
also interested to get feedback from as many parents as 
possible too. A google form will be sent out by Wednesday 
this week, asking some questions about your experience. 
We value your input, please complete these the best that 
you can. 

Kindergarten Enrolments 2021 

We are now taking enrolments for Kindergarten 2021. 
Please contact the office to get your child’s name on our 
2021 list as soon as possible. We are investigating ways to 
connect with the community with information about our 
school. A schedule of activities and engagements will be 
publicised soon. 

Thank you, 

 

Diana Foley 
Principal 

Paint Room 

2:30pm finish  -  Years K-2 
 

Early finish continues this week  

for all K-2 students and siblings. 

 

 

 

 

https://www.facebook.com/KingscliffPublicSchool 

 

  https://www.instagram.com/kingscliff_ps/ 

https://www.facebook.com/KingscliffPublicSchool
https://www.instagram.com/kingscliff_ps/
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Stage 2 & Stage 3 Camps 
Due to the current Covid-19 situation, 2020 
camps for Stage 2 and Stage 3 have been 
cancelled.  Refund applications have been sent 
to families who have paid a deposit for Stage 
2 camp - please return completed form to 
school office. 

Contact Details 
Please advise the office if your contact  
details, address or family situation has 
changed. 
 

Email: kingscliff-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au 
 

Anaphylaxis & Asthma Plans 
Please ensure your child has an up to date 
plan and Epipen/Ventolin, as required by the 
Department of Education.  Please contact the 
office for assistance. 

 
OFFICE HOURS  8.30am to 3.00pm 

LIBRARY NEWS 

Book Club Issue 4 

Paper brochures will be sent home this week.  
Orders close Friday 12 June. 

All orders and payments must be placed 
on LOOP (NO CASH).  

All orders will be delivered to the school as usual. 

 

Enrol Now for 
2021 

 
We are now taking  
enrolments for  
Kindergarten 2021. 

Enrolment Packs are  
available from the School Office. 

 
Dates for Kindergarten  
Orientation will be set when the  
current restrictions for Covid-19 
have been lifted. 

 

For more information about enrolling your child at 
Kingscliff Public School, please contact the office on 
6674 1467. 

KINGSCLIFF HIGH SCHOOL 

Academic Stream 

The new dates for the Academic Stream test and Interviews are 
as follows: 
  
1. Test: Wednesday 3rd June (Week 6) 4.30pm start till  

6pm Kingscliff HS - MPU. Students will be met at the 
front gate and be directed to the MPU. 
 

2. Interviews : Wednesday/Thursday 10-11th June 
9.00am start each day. Kingscliff HS.  
Regards to the interviews, letters will be sent to parents/
carers with codes and instructions on booking online. 
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CANTEEN CORNER 

 
A temporary canteen will be operating 
in the former Learning Centre while the  
new canteen is under construction.   

The canteen will be operating TUESDAY to FRIDAY with a revised 
menu. There will be no burgers, pizza, lasagne or muffins. 
Menu’s have been sent home to all families, and is available on 
School Stream and the school website. 

Due to the current situation, parents are not permitted to access 
the canteen.  Parents can make payments outside the office, or 
online and provide your receipt number on your child's order.  
Children can deliver their pre-paid and cash orders to the canteen. 

The Canteen will be limited to Orders Only. 
There will be no sales over the counter. 

 

REMINDER - CANTEEN CLOSED MONDAYS 

    KIMP NEWS  
 
Welcome back everyone!  

It has been so wonderful to see everyone and their  
smiling happy faces, and that they are all so keen to get 
back into KIMP lessons! There is a temporary timetable 
for this week so I can at least see everyone and work out 
where we are all up to. If you didn't receive my email 
with a copy attached please just email me and I'll make 
sure you get it.  

I think that's it from me this week - I know, most unlike 
me short and sweet!  You have all been very patient with 
my lengthy emails over these past couple of months.  If 
you haven't been receiving my KIMP emails (lucky 
you...haha!) please email me so I can make sure you are on 
my group email. 

A huge congratulations are in order for two of our Year 
6 KIMP students - Olivia Irvine and Josh Dodds - who 
have both been accepted into the Music Excellence  
Program at Palm Beach Currumbin State High School for 
next year. This year there were only 6 out of zone  
positions available for Music Excellence and 2 of those 
places went to KIMP students! A testament to these two 
hard working and talented student as well as the quality 
of our KIMP program. Whoo Hoo and well done...super 
exciting!!! 

Thank you, 

 

Nicky Cooper 

nicole.cooper15@det.nsw.edu.au  

UNIFORM SHOP 
The Uniform Shop is still open! 

 

The KPS Uniform Shop has a variety of stock available 
for purchase and will be available until stock is sold out.   
 
Spray Jackets  -  Sizes 4, 12 & 14 Only (Limited Stock) 

Shorts  - Sizes 2, 4, 6 & 14+ available. 

Shirts - All sizes available, Limited stock in sizes 6, 8, 10 & 12 

Senior Bomber Jackets - Size 12 OUT OF STOCK,  
                All other sizes available. 

V-Neck Jumper– Size 8 & 12 OUT OF STOCK, Size 10 Limited 

Track Pants - Size 10 OUT OF STOCK 

SPECIAL PRICES! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

If we do not have the item you are after, it can be  
ordered from Mr Charles through their website 
www.mrcharles.com.au, by phoning 1800 810 182 or email 
admin@mrcharles.com.au. 

Thank you. 

NATIONAL SIMULTANEOUS STORYTIME  

is back for its 20th year! 

Every year a picture book, written and illustrated by an 
Australian author and illustrator, is read simultaneously 

in libraries, schools, pre-schools, childcare centres,  
family homes, bookshops and many other places around 

the country. Kingscliff Public School will be participating 
in this fun event in class on Wednesday 27th May, to 

promote the value of reading and literacy. 
 

This year’s book is Whitney 
and Britney Chicken Divas, 
written and illustrated by 
Lucinda Gifford. 
 

If you have younger children 
who would like to participate 
at home, follow this link: 
 

https://www.facebook.com/StoryBoxLibrary/
videos/232620797847168/  

New 
 Canteen 

mailto:nicole.cooper15@det.nsw.edu.au
https://www.facebook.com/StoryBoxLibrary/videos/232620797847168/
https://www.facebook.com/StoryBoxLibrary/videos/232620797847168/


 

Orient Street, KINGSCLIFF NSW 2487  T  6674 1467  E  kingscliff-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au  W  kingscliff-p.schools.nsw.edu.au 

 

 

School Pick-Up  

Car Signs 
 

 

To organise a car sign for your family  

 

Please contact the school office on 02 6674 1467 

 

 

 
 

 

 
ADVERTISE 

HERE 

Ph. 02 6674 1467 

  

Casuarina 


